From: Lorrie Fuchser <songbirdlorrie@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 4:40:33 PM

To: Nancy Barto <NBarto@azleg.gov>;Sonny Borrelli <sborrelli@azleg.gov>;Paul Boyer
<PBoyer@azleg.gov>;Karen Fann <KFann@azleg.gov>;David Gowan
<dgowan@azleg.gov>;Rick Gray <RGray@azleg.gov>;Sine Kerr
<SKerr@azleg.gov>;Vince Leach <VLeach@azleg.gov>;David Livingston
<dlivingston@azleg.gov>;].D. Mesnard <JMesnard@azleg gov>;Tyler Pace
<TPace@azleg.gov>;Warren Petersen <wpetersen@azleg.gov>;Wendy Rogers
<WRogers@azleg.gov>;Thomas T.J. Shope <tshope@azleg.gov>;Kelly Townsend
<ktownsend@azleg.gov>;Michelle Ugenti-Rita <mugenti-rita@azleg.gov>

Subject: Re: Border Crisis

Dear Senators,

I am reaching out to you about another issue that has been weighting heavy on my heart over the last month.
Please do something to reverse the policies that have led to this horrible crisis we NOW have at the border. In
my opinion, the Biden administration has created this crisis and they are in denial.

How long can we stand by while thousands upon thousands enter our country illegally? Many, many, many of
them are unaccompanied minors who have been treated terribly and traumatized by the journey they should
have never taken. Many have been raped, trafficked, etc. What kind of a parent would let their child(ren)go on
such a dangerous trip alone? Not a good parent.

As Americans, we cannot allow people to be exploited and organized crime from these cartels and coyotes to
get further supported and enriched.

Information was linked to Project Veritas that there is a huge caravan coming around March 30. Let’s close the
Arizona border NOW to ALL illegals (minors and all). We do not have the resources to handle more illegals.
They should not have been allowed in. As I understand it, Lukeville AZ is a major location for trafficking and
crimes from the border.

Thank you for standing for the citizens of Arizona.

>>>> Lorrie Fuchser

>>>>

>>>> Contact info:

>>>> 9699 East Coolwater, Tucson AZ 85749
>>>> Phone: 586-489-5637

Sent from my iPhone

> On Mar 23, 2021, at 1:24 PM, Lorrie Fuchser <songbirdlorrie@gmail.com> wrote:
>

> Dear Senator Fann, Borrelli, Peterson and others,

>

> Thank you so much for diligently pursuing a full, 100% Forensic Audit of the 2.1 million ballots. Your
courage, handwork and conviction to hear and follow the Will of the Arizona People is awe inspiring. This is an
excellent example of what true Servant Leadership is all about and should be about in our government. Our

founding fathers would be proud. Thank you for making sure every legal vote counts.
>

> You have made me proud to say I am an Arizonian.
>

> Lorrie Fuchser
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>

> Sent from my iPhone
>

>>On Mar 22, 2021, at 2:08 PM, Lorrie Fuchser <songbirdlorrie@gmail.com> wrote:

>> Dear Senators,

>> 1 am following up again to strongly urge you to proceed forward with this election audit. Please see attached
emails. [ understand it takes time to assemble a trusted audit team to complete this task, let President Fann do
the job Arizonians are requesting. Please let Ms. Fann move forward with this audit.

>> Please do not let the media outlets misinformation the public about this audit.

>> Thank you,

>> Lorrie Fuchser

>> Sent from my iPhone

>>>> On Mar 14, 2021, at 8:39 PM, Lorrie Fuchser <songbirdlorrie@gmail.com> wrote:

>>> Dear AZ Senators,

>>> T am resending the attached letter urging you to hire Jovan Pulitzer do a Full 100% Audit of all 2.1 Million
physical ballots of Maricopa county from the 2020 Election.

>>> Enough time has gone by, this full audit needs to be done immediately. The People of Arizona need
transparency, please don’t let us down.

>>> Lorrie Fuchser

>>> Sent from my iPhone

>>>>> On Mar 2, 2021, at 11:21 AM, Lorrie Fuchser <songbirdlorrie@gmail.com> wrote:

>>>> Dear Arizona Senator,

>>>> As a citizen of Arizona, I am requesting that you hire Jovan Pulitzer to conduct a complete audit of ALL
Arizona ballots from the 2020 Election.

>>>> Please stand for FULL election transparency to ensure free and fair elections. As you are serving
Americans, please remember that our Constitutional Republic thrives on making sure every legal vote counts.
>>>> Thank you for serving and standing for Americans and our right to have our vote count!

>>>> Looking forward to seeing the results of Mr. Pulitzer’s audit.

>>>> [ orrie Fuchser

>>>> Contact info:

>>>> 9699 East Coolwater, Tucson AZ 85749

>>>> Phone: 586-489-5637
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